THOMAS F. COLEMAN
ATTORNEY AT LAW

Ahmanson Center East
Seventh Floor Law Buite
3701 Wilshire Boulevard

LLos Angeles, California 90010
Telephone: (213) 386-7856

March 28, 1974

Adolph Foundation
1800 W. Magnolia
Burbank, California, 91503

Attention: Dr. James Elias
Re: Sexual Law Reporter
Dear Dr. Elias:
Enclosed you will find some material which has been
distributed to the wvarious student work centers. Some

research has been started but we hope to have all centers
sending in information in the near future.

I just thought you would like to see some of our procedures.
The Sexual Law Reporter is officially a non-profit corporation under
California law. It has been given a tax exempt status by the
State. We are applying for I.R.S. exemption recognition. However,
in the meantime we are able to use our New York Foundation as a
conduit for funds.

Sincerely,

Thomas F. Coleman




